
   Baker County Board of County Commissioners 

      55 North Third St. 

              Macclenny, FL 32063 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – REJECTION OF BIDS 

 

Date:    August 6, 2019 

Project Number:  2019-11 

Title:    Annual Contract for Limerock  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Baker County Board of County Commissioners has determined that 

is in in the best interests to reject all offers submitted for the above-mentioned project. 

Reason for Rejection of Bids: 

At the closing date of the project deadline only one proposal was received. Due to the large 

quantity of material purchased annually, additional prices are needed to determine the lowest and 

best bid.  

This project will be re-advertised.     


